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June 14, 1978

In Reply Refer To:
RIV
Docket No. 50-313/Rpt. 78-08

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

Executive Director of Generation
and Construction

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated May 19, 1978, in response
to our letter of March 31,1978. We have reviewed your response relative
to the adequacy of Qualic.v Control Surveillance during the Containment
Integrated Leak Rate Test @ILRT). In your reply you provided additional
infonnation, including your ..:terpretation that your Quality Assurance
Program does not require surveillance described in our citation. Based
on this additional information and our further review, we no longer ;
consider this matter to be an item of noncompliance.

Should you have further questions regarding this matter, please feel free
to call me.

Sincerely,

.

#
G. L. Madsen, Director
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch j

c. :
J. Anderson, Plant Superintendent
Arkansas Nuclear One
P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 73801 -

L. Alexander, QC Supervisor
(SameAddress)
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